Thank you for your interest in joining the Segerstrom soccer team. My name is Neil Stevenson
and | am the Head soccer coach at Segerstrom High School. My goal and the goal of my staff is
for the teams to have fun, work hard and continue to develop their soccer skills along the way.

| stress teamwork, responsibility, initiative, discipline and a strong work ethic both on the pitch
and in school. Each player is an essential part of the team and it's my responsibility to nurture
this in order to build a strong team.

The soccer team consists of 3 divisions — Frosh/Soph, JV and Varsity. Our teams work hard and
play harder! We will teach the teams that it's better to win through hard work than win at all

costs.

Athletic Clearance - Clearance consists of two parts: 1. The Physical and 2. The online
clearance You will be able to find both on the school’s website
https://www.sausd.us/segerstrom Go to the Athletics tab and the
information is there for you.

Camp- July 8th-11th from 11am-12:30pm (We will work on the players’ fundamental skills and
give the coaching staff a chance to get to know players before tryouts) cost is $40 and

attendees will receive a T-shirt

Physicals -
e Physicals will need to be completed before tryouts so ensure your son sees his doctor
prior to the first date. Tryouts will be held July 16th &17th from 11am-12:30pm
Once completed the physical needs to be uploaded to the online clearance page.

Online clearance-
e You and your parent need to go online to submit the athletic clearance form, this

information can be found on the school website under the athletics tab. The page will
walk you through the clearance process.
Link- Not available at this time. It will be available shortly on the school’s website under

the athletic tab https://www.sausd.us/segerstrom



Tryouts-
e There is no cost for trying out, tryouts will be held July 16 & 17 from 11am-12:30pm

(They will most likely be on the stadium field Make sure you wear soccer attire
(Soccer cleats, shin guards, shorts and T-shirts)

Once players are chosen they will have their ID# posted on the coaches office directly
after the session on Thursday the 17th. Those chosen will stay so | can confirm their
name and contact information. This group will then be instructed on Summer practice,

which will begin later in July

There will be a Parent soccer meeting at the beginning on the year at the end of August
where pertinent information will be given as to the upcoming year. (This will be a
mandatory Meeting via Google Meets)

Coach Stevenson Neil. Stevenson@sausdlearns.net

For additional information regarding the booster club, please use the QR code provided
below for the Booster Club and player information google form.

[a]%

https://forms.ale/3qJcGLVJIxHFLhRaN7 (This link will work if the QR code expires)

Thanks,

@SFHS.BOYSSOCCER

Coach Stevenson



